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In A Nutshell 

 

 

 

 

 

 Headteacher’s Newsletter Summer Term 2021 Week 13 

 
Dear All, 

And we finally made it to the end of term!    

Today, we said a final farewell to an amazing year group!  The Year 6s have been exceptional in their time at Hamsey 

Green.  Having been in isolation for the last ten days, they rose to the occasion and performed a brilliant play, Robin and 

The Sherwood Hooddies -in the boiling sunshine!! The solos, duets, choirs were fantastic– especially as being outside we 

had no music and the acting was phenomenal!  The children recounted their favourite memories and the trophies were 

awarded. We wish them all them all the best for their Secondary journey.   

Thank you also goes to the parents and carers who have supported the amazing team we have here at Hamsey. As we 

have navigated through another turbulent year, we look forward to hopefully a more positive year ahead. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I wish you all a safe and happy holiday.  I look forward to seeing you all on Thursday 2nd September!! 

 

Mrs Mace 

Highest Attendance  Hannah  English Award Aoife & Lena 

Green Hamsey Dylan, Mikey & 

Ronny  

 Maths Award Kai & David 

Sports Award Eva, Max, Finn, 

Hannah 

 Achievement Award Charles & Zac 

Science Award Charlottei  Music and Drama Josh, George, Abigail N & 

Erdal   

Diligence Award Isabelle  Outstanding Contribution 

to Hamsey 

Jasmine  

   Citizenship Award Piper 

 

WINNING TEAM : SAPPHIRE!! 
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Please be aware that with effect from Friday 1st October, Surfers and Ocean club prices 

will be increasing.  Further information and confirmation of this effective date will be 

sent out  next term. 

 

The Class of 2021: 

Year 6 Leavers’ Poem 

What a year it’s been for you, 

my lovelies through and through!  

We had plans, and intentions and a 

lot of things to do.  

From learning about areas like 

algebra and SPaG,  

to using the subjunctive mood – we 

had that in the bag! 

Yet, as you’ll often find in life,  

we were all put to the test…  

but not the normal SATs-y kind – a weird, 

abnormal quest.  

For back in 2020, when the lockdowns first 

begun,  

we never thought they’d still be here  in 

2021. 

When Home-learning became the norm, 

with lots and lots on Zoom 

I am sure your parents would agree-‘the 

class bubbles closed’ were the words of 

doom.  

Your world was twisted sideways; your 

life changed overnight.  

Yet, acting for the greater good, you 

did, as always, what’s just and right.  

And I’m proud of all of what you’ve 

shown,  

You’ve all faced adversity, unlike we’ve 

ever known. 

We’re in a time in history that is 

already on the shelves:  

A tale to tell our grandchildren 

One that’s greater than ourselves.  

     

A time when you were children, and you 

had to leave your friends  

A time to keep all of your loved ones safe 

to bring this to an end. 

They’ll look at you like heroes – the sort I 

know you are: you’re warriors; you’re 

brave, young knights; you’re bright and 

you’re dazzling stars. 

And, though we’ve had to part now,  

in a ‘socially distanced’ way,  

you will still have the memories, of 

countless fun school days.  

Remember the cheers on Sports Day 

and trips we went- near and far.  

Remember the class assemblies and 

shining like a star.  

Remember all your playtimes and 

running madly on the grass.  

But, most of all, remember how you 

were valued in your class. 

As I look back, I’ll definitely think of you 

and smile; the year group who showed 

resilience and went that extra mile. So, 

although it’s time to say goodbye, just 

know it’s not the end. Hamsey will live on 

in your memories as will all your six 

friends.  


